
 

 
 
November 11th, 2024 
 
Facility Expansion Updates: 
 

- No change: Mulberry will be closed to all traffic (includes parking and through traffic) at 
the start of the service day on Monday, November 18th. All bus reroutes and transfer 
center berth changes will begin at the start of the service day on the 18th.  

 
- Handicapped parking spots currently on Mulberry for the facility will be relocated to the 

east curb of Winnebago south of Mulberry starƟng the 18th. Note: the east curb of 
Winnebago will have four disabled parking spots, two general parking spots and a 
loading zone on the south end, which can be used for either paratransit customer 
boarding/alighƟng and/or general deliveries parking. 

 
- The main facility entrance will not close on the 18th as originally planned. Instead, it will 

now remain open unƟl the start of office hours (8am) on Monday, December 2nd. The 
new temp entrance on Winnebago will open for the start of business hours on the 2nd. 
Note: The Mulberry sidewalk will also remain open to pedestrians unƟl December 2nd. 

 
- The canopy over the main entrance on Mulberry is scheduled to be moved to the temp 

entrance on Winnebago the week of November 25th. 
 

- The north Maintenance door to Mulberry will now remain available for an addiƟonal 
two weeks unƟl Dec 2nd, but access will need to be coordinated through the street 
closure barriers. 

 


